
 

 

28/4/2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WE DID IT! WE ARE HERE at 70 Williamson Crescent Warwick Farm! 
All staff and students are settling in well and enjoying all the new equipment and resources. They 
are becoming familiar with their new learning spaces and outdoor play areas. The smiles on their 
faces have been great to see. 
 
As many of you may be aware we were looking to have a parent tour this Saturday 1st May, 
unfortunately this tour will need to be postponed until the 29th of May. I apologise for any 
inconvenience. I can assure you we are very keen to have you all visit and share our beautiful new 
school with you very soon. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we establish new procedures during drop off and pick up times. You 
are welcome to park in the street and walk your child into school via the Parent Gate. The Parent 
Gate is the gate closest to the preschool. Signs are coming soon!  
 
Just a reminder to be mindful of where you park on the street. Parking in the Preschool carpark is 
not permitted. Please be careful crossing the road if parked across the street.  
 
We welcome all our new students and their families who have started with us this term. It’s been 
lovely to meet you all and I look forward to seeing you around our new school. Please call the school 
with any questions or concerns. 
 
We now have 20 classes at Mainsbridge School with a current enrolment of 114 students and over 
55 staff every day!  We are super excited about the teaching and learning happening in our new 
environment. We look forward to re-establishing our Parent Support Group and having you 
participate in your child’s learning. We hope you enjoy Term 2 as much as we will! 
 
Nicole Katen -  Principal 


